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November 27, 2012

Meeting# BPGS-2012/07

A BPGS meeting was held on October 17,2012 (Wednesday) at 3:30 pm in the Teachers' Lab
of the Department, chaired by Prof. Dr. A. S. M. Latiful Hoque. The list of BPGS members
present in the meeting is attached. Following decisions have been taken in the meeting:

1) The resolutions of the Meeting# BPGS-2012/06 held on 9 October 2012 have been
confirmed.

2) The Board has extensively discussed the possible postgraduate intake in October 2012
semester and has the consensus that there should be no postgraduate admission in the
upcoming October 2012 semester.

At last the meeting ended with a vote of thanks from the Chair.
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